
The Auditorium is one of the original structures to the Town of Collbran
and has acted as a community centerpiece since 1911. In 2017 Mesa

County added the building to the County Register of Historic
Landmarks.  The structure is unique with its arched truss design and

mission style false front.  The roof and side walls have been modified,
primarily to address water infiltration issues.

The Town of Collbran has partnered with Colorado State Historic Fund,
Colorado Department of Local Affairs, Colorado Development Block

Grants Program and Mesa County to leverage our dollars to preserve and
repair our history.

The first step in renovating the Auditorium is to remove the asbestos-
containing materials using a specialized abatement firm.  That process
could start as early as March, and then the north and south exterior

siding and roof will be replaced this summer.  The historic front facade
will be left as it currently is and with a fresh coat of paint.

This renovation will be a long process with multiple entities involved. 
If you have any questions regarding the Auditorium Renovation Project

or any other Town inquires, just give us a call. Information on the
Auditorium Renovation Project is located on the Town’s website.

www.townofcollbran.colorado.gov
We are always happy to help! (970)487-3751
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